
Addendum 2021: 

ECRDA’s goal is to be all inclusive.  In this regard, ECRDA is expanding its dimension to include Adaptive 

Riding. The Year End award for Ability (Adaptive riding) is for those riding students with a disability that 

are enrolled in a Professional Association for Therapeutic Horsemanship, PATH International, 

(pathintl.org) riding program. If you need additional information, please contact Kathy Taler at (908) 

930-9894. 

 

With this focus of inclusivity for all riders and disciplines, and the international rules for Adaptive riding 

needing an enclosed arena, The Intro levels and starter rider and starter horse divisions,  both English 

and Western, can also be in a small arena with an enclosure around it which is also needed for Adaptive 

riding.   For any further infomation, please contact Iris Biely @ (732-580-3429) 


